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To the Oregon Legislature. 

 

A tax on tires is not a fair tax.  Especially considering the tax would not be used to 

improve our roads or benefit the driver, their families or a business with their travel 

needs to simply operate their business. 

 

THIS IS TAXATION, WITHOUT REPRESENTATION! 

 

It is time for the government to listen to the people they serve. 

 

We want less taxes, smaller government, and less regulation! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark E Smith  

 


